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It is hard to believe 2022 has come and gone and we are approaching mid-year 2023. As we head into 2023, we now see COVID in our rear-view mirror.

Our industrial employers remain positive about the remainder of 2023. Some are even working on expansions. These industry partners continue to be the foundation of McPherson County
and essential to our economic growth.

Kasi Morales continues to work with both the City and County to expedite expansion processes for new manufacturing or expansion of existing businesses.

We continue to work with BowerComm, a strategic marketing company, to develop a marketing plan that will provide McPherson with greater visibility and exposure.

We thank each of you for your commitment to McPherson by being a shareholder of MIDC.


Sincerely,


Keith Birkhead

Keith Birkhead, President
McPherson Industrial Development Company
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